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The Fisher Phillips Columbus Office Continues to Grow with
Addition of a New Partner

News

11.12.13 

COLUMBUS, OH (November 12, 2013) – Fisher Phillips announced today that Bob Robenalt has

joined the firm's Columbus, Ohio, office as a partner, bringing a 25-year practice that focuses on

employment litigation, traditional labor matters and workers' compensation. He had been a partner

with the firm of Ice Miller LLP.

"Bob's breadth of labor and employment experience makes him a strong addition to our team," said

Steve Loewengart, managing partner for the Columbus office of Fisher Phillips. "His experience and

client-focused approach will directly benefit the firm and our clients as we continue to strengthen

our presence in Ohio’s capital." 

 

Throughout his 25 year career, Robenalt has defended numerous organizations in wrongful

discharge, ERISA, workers' compensation and employment discrimination claims in both state and

federal court. He is a member of the American Bar Association, Ohio State Bar Association,

Columbus Bar Association and the Central Ohio Self Insurers Association.

The Miami University, Ohio, and Cleveland-Marshall College of Law graduate has also served as an

adjunct professor at Capital University and is a frequent author and lecturer on labor and

employment matters, as well as workers’ compensation defense issues.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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